Totonship of Logan

125 Main Street
P.O. Box 314
Bridgeport, NJ 08014-0314

Frank W. Minor
Mayor

856-467-3424
Fax: 856-467-1061
Email: fminor@logan-twp.org

February 10, 2012

Mr. John A. Pulomena
County Administrator
County of Middlesex

P.O. Box 871

New Brunswick, NJ 08903

John.Pulomena@co.middlesex.nj.us

Honorable Daniel J. Reiman
Mayor

Borough of Carteret

61 Cooke Avenue

Carteret, NJ 07008
dreiman@carteret.net

Dear Sirs:

It is my understanding that Soil Safe is submitting an application to construct a Class B soil
recycling facility in Carteret in order to remediate and stabilize sludge impoundments along the
Rahway River.

Soil Safe commenced the operation of a similar facility in our township in 2003 in order to cap
contaminated dredge material that exhibited very poor geotechnical properties. The objective
was to remediate the site in a manner that was environmentally responsible and consistent
with commercial redevelopment upon successful completion.
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During the course of our nine year relationship, Soil Safe has distinguished itself as a valued
corporate partner within our municipality. They routinely participate and support community
activities; they have offered their personnel, equipment and supplies as needed to support our
local construction and emergency management efforts; and they have performed their

activities professionally in accordance with their permits.

Should you wish to discuss our experiences with Soil Safe in greater detail, please feel free to
at (856) 467-342

Frank W. Minor
Mayor

Township of Logan

Copies to:

Carole Tolmachewich

Middlesex County Division of Solid Waste Management
711 Jersey Avenue

New Brunswick, NJ 08901

Carole.Tolmachewich@co.middlesex.nj.us

Robert Smith, Esq.

Bob Smith and Associates

216-B1 Shelton Road

Piscataway, NJ 08854
esmith@bobsmithandassociates.com

Mark Smith
President
Soil Safe, Inc.
6700 Alexander Bell Drive, Suite 300
Columbia, MD 21046
msmith@soilsafe.com




